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REPORT OF THE VICE-PRESIDENT 
(STUDENT LIFE) 

Submitted for: January 28, 2020 
For the period of 2020-01-14 to 2020-01-28 

Clubs, Services and ISGs 

● Club Portal Committee: received demos from Campus Labs and Eventus, waiting for demo 
from TerminalFour 

● Activities Night took place on January 21 and 22 - largely a success! Significantly less 
attendance compared to Fall (which is normal for the Winter instance) 

● Club Committee meeting took place- Jan 18th and 25th 
● Met with students interested in starting an Azerbaijani Students Association  
● Club Workshops taking place on February 6th and 7th via Zoom!  

○ Register via the form here: ​https://forms.gle/QYUNq74bJMbn56XM9  
● Booking meeting with all Services to check-in and plan for the semester ahead 
● Services Committee meeting on January 20th 
● Met with CKUT to talk strategy for upcoming referendum in Fall 2021 

Mental Health  

● Attended meeting with Steve Cameron (KeepMeSafe) and other campus stakeholders - 
student use of KMS is increasing every month 

● Addendum to the MH Plan and Policy to be presented at today’s Council - big THANK YOU to 
Julia, Mo and the MH team for putting it together 

● MH Roundtable took place on January 21st 
● Mental Health Action is this week! Check out the calendar of great events below: 
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Family Care 

● SSMU Daycare Board of Directors meeting took place on January 26th - s/o to Linda who is 
doing a great job in the role of Daycare Director!  

● Family Care Policy is up for renewal this semester  

Student Services and Miscellaneous 

● Attended the Fall Reading Break Committee meeting on Jan 18 and provided comment for a 
McGill Reporter article  

● Commented on the state of residences at McGill for the McGill Tribune  
● Had introductory meeting with Nadine, the new Gerts Bar Manager  
● Attended all-staff meeting on January 19th where execs presented their semester plans to 

staff  
● Attended Funding Committee meeting on Jan 25th  

 
Respectfully submitted, 
Maheen  
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